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January 26, 2025 
 
Dear Rules Committee, 
 
The Cole Valley Improvement Association would like to express our support of a Cole Valley 
Entertainment Zone. We believe this thoughtful legislation will give our local restaurants and 
bars an economic boost and create an opportunity for them to more fully engage in our 
permitted events.  
 
We also believe that this will benefit the community by creating an inclusive atmosphere where 
people can enjoy their beverages while they are experiencing the outdoor food, music, art and 
entertainment.  
 
We are excited to be part of this opportunity to support our cherished businesses that are core 
to the essence of the city. 
 

Best regards, 
 
Chris Hock, President 
 
 


